

Onehouse Road, Stowmarket, Suffolk, IP14 1QR

Tel: 01449 613541

Email: enquiries@stowhigh.com Web: www.stowhigh.com

· ACHIEVING SUCCESS TOGETHER ·

24 September 2024

Our Ref: LMA.JCP.Fluwholeschool

Dear Families

Please find attached the E-consent letter for your child's Flu vaccination for this coming winter. You can consent for either the Flu nasal spray or the non-gelatine IM Flu vaccine. We ask that you complete a form by clicking on the link in the attachment as soon as possible. The portal will close 48 hours before the Flu session. Further information about the vaccine can be found in the leaflet attached and various links on the consent form.

Sessions are:

7th October 2024 Year groups 7,8 &9

14th October 2024 Year groups 10 & 11

Flu can be very unpleasant for children and can sometimes cause serious problems, such as pneumonia. Children can catch and spread flu easily. Vaccinating them also helps protect others who are at higher risk of getting seriously ill from flu, such as babies and older people.

The School Immunisation team will be coming into the school to deliver the vaccine. Please note that children cannot receive this vaccination with their GP unless they are clinically vulnerable.

Kind Regards

Suffolk Immunisation Team

3 Portmill House | Portmill Lane | Hitchin | Herts | SG5 1DJ







